
2021 NOMINEES FOR ELDER

2021 NOMINEE FOR CHURCH CLERK

Our church is governed by its members and is administered through a Board of Elders—men chosen from, elected 
by, and responsible to the membership. Members will vote to approve these nominees at the Annual Meeting.

 Russ Mann and his wife, Hillary, have 
 been attending Wheaton Bible Church 
 since 2012. They are the parents of 
 Christopher (12) and David (15). In 
addition to serving on the Elder Board, Russ serves on 
the Men’s Ministry leadership team and is currently 
coordinator for Thursday-morning Men’s Huddle. He 
serves on the Finance Committee and in Children’s 
Ministry. He was also part of the !rst Faith & Work 
Fellowship. Russ is employed by Topco Associates, LLC, 
a grocery distributor, as the Vice President of Finance. 
His spiritual gifts include discernment, leadership, 
shepherding, and teaching.

MANNY FAVEL A RUSS MANN

AARON LUNT RANDY NORBECK

 Manny Favela and his wife, Cindy, 
 have attended Wheaton Bible Church/ 
 Iglesia del Pueblo for 21 years. They 
 have three children: Manny, Eddie, 
and David. Manny retired from his role as Chief Financial 
O"cer for the Latin American Division of McDonald’s 
corporation. Manny spends his time as a part-owner of a 
restaurant business and serving on the Boards of 
Northwestern Health Care and DePaul University. At 
Wheaton Bible Church, he has previously served as Elder, 
Church Treasurer and Finance Committee Chair. Manny 
has also taught !nancial principles to groups in Iglesia’s 
men’s ministry and marriage ministry. He believes he has 
the spiritual gift of administration and discernment.

  Aaron Lunt, and his wife, Nadia, are 
  the parents of Lucas (10), Andrew (13), 
  and Tristan (15). They began attending 
  Wheaton Bible Church in 2011, and 
became part of the Covenant Adult Community not long 
after. Aaron also serves as an usher, and, along with Nadia, 
volunteers in our marriage ministry, serving as a mentor 
couple for newly-engaged couples. Professionally, Aaron 
is an attorney, working for American Auto Guardian, LLC 
as Senior Vice President and General Counsel. His spiritual 
gifts have been identi!ed as administration, discernment 
and leadership. 

  Randy Norbeck and his wife, Kim,  
  began attending Wheaton Bible 
  Church over 23 years ago and were 
  part of the Foundations Adult 
Community. They have 3 children: Emily (22), Ryan (20) 
and Sarah (16). Randy is the Director of Construction 
and Maintenance for Wheaton College. Randy and Kim 
served as team leaders for Awana Sparks for eight years, 
and Randy has served on the Site Selection Committee, 
Site Development and Building Steering Committee, 
and the Elder Nominating Committee. He has identi!ed 
his spiritual gifts as teaching, leadership, service and 
exhortation.

C AROL JOY (C J)  SPENSLE Y
  Cj’s involvement at Wheaton Bible Church began as a college student serving in our Sanctuary Choir
  and Orchestra in 1973. She has served as concertmaster of the orchestra for many years, and also plays 
  violin in small ensembles. She co-founded and leads Hands & Heart Quilters, taught kindergarten 
  Sunday school, has served on the Prayer Team, and on the Organ Committee and Building Occupancy 
Project team during the campus relocation. She has served on sta# since 2002 as Traditional Worship Producer, and has 
been our Church Clerk since 2014. Cj and her husband Steve have four adult children and two grandchildren.


